
The Newark Police Department affirms that all defendants are presumed innocent until proven 

guilty beyond a reasonable doubt.  

 

Media Contact: Lt. Brian Henry, Public Information Officer, 302-366-7110 ext 125 or 

brian.henry@cj.state.de.us. 

NEWARK POLICE DEPARTMENT  
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

May 8, 2009 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

SUBJECT: Theft of Guitar from Deer Park, Suspect Photo 

 

 

On April 24, 2009 around 1:25 a.m., a guitar was stolen from the Deer Park Tavern.  The 

guitar, which belonged to the band performing that night, was discovered missing from the 

second floor stage when the band members were packing their equipment at the end of the 

night. 

 

Surveillance footage has now been obtained.  The surveillance system captured the suspect 

leaving the tavern.  He is seen carrying the guitar, in its case, over his shoulder.  The suspect 

is described as a black male, 5’10” to 6’ 1” tall, 180 to 220 lbs, with braided hair that fell 

below the collar. 

 

The guitar is an XOX Audio Tools custom electric guitar.  It is valued at $2,000.  It is kept in 

a soft-sided black case. 

 

Information related to this theft can be reported to Officer Peter Barnes at 302-366-7110 ext. 

432 or Peter.Barnes@cj.state.de.us.  Information can also be anonymously reported to Crime 

Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333, where a reward may be available.  Text 302NPD and your crime 

tip to TIP411. 
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